
 
 
 
 
 
 

         MEMORANDUM 

TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

CC:  JOSHUA TETZLAFF, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 

FROM: KEN ONDICH, PLANNING / COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: DONATION OF BASKETBALL HOOP AT FOUNDRY HILL PARK 

DATE: JUNE 11, 2025 

The New Prague Boys Basketball Association would like to donate one basketball hoop to the 
city.  The hoop would be installed at Foundry Hill Park.  City Staff would install the hoop.   

The value of the donated hoop is $3,000 and the New Prague Boys Basketball Association would 
like a sticker on the new hoops to acknowledge the donation.   Below is a picture of the hoop 
made by Ironclad Sports.  A similar donation was made by this group in 2022 and 2023 for 
Heritage Park and Northside Park.   

This matter was reviewed by the Park Board at their meeting on June 10th, 2025 with a unanimous 
motion being made to accept the donation subject to Council approval.  

 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council to accept the donation of the basketball hoop at Foundry Hill 
Park by approving the attached resolution.   

 

 
Picture of Iron Clad Sports Hoops being donated. 
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